
Mont-Saint-Grégoire, September 25, 2023  

SUBJECT: Protection of your personal information 
 

At Les Vergers Denis Charbonneau Inc. we protect the personal information you entrust to us. In 
compliance with the Act to modernize legislative provisions respecting the protection of personal 
information, more commonly known as “Bill 25”, we are contacting you to confirm your consent 
to the use of your personal information by Les Vergers Denis Charbonneau Inc. 

We collect, use, disclose and retain only the personal information that is essential for the purposes 
of identifying you, communicating with you and effecting payment of your invoices with the bank 
details registered on your account in accordance with legal requirements. 

We invite you to consult our privacy policy on our website at www.vergersdc.qc.ca to learn more 
about our practices regarding your personal information.  

You may withdraw your consent to the collection, disclosure and sharing of your personal 
information at any time. You may also request rectification and access to your personal 
information by contacting the person responsible for personal information: 

Mélanie Charbonneau 
Responsible for the protection of personal information 
Les Vergers Denis Charbonneau Inc.  
575 rang de la montagne, 
Mont-Saint-Grégoire, J0J 1K0 
info@vergersdc.qc.ca  

 

 

 

http://www.vergersdc.qc.ca/
mailto:info@vergersdc.qc.ca

